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The Glendale Community College is requesting Proposals from qualified firms to provide 
Design-Build Services for the Garfield Parking and Landscape Project. 

 

Proposal packages must be addressed and submitted to the Glendale Community College on 
or before 2:00 PM, F r i d a y , March 12, 2021. 

 
Proposal packages are to be submitted to: 

 
Susan Courtey 
Director, Business Services 
Glendale Community College 
1500 N Verdugo Rd 
Glendale, CA 91208 

 
The Request for Proposals (RFP) is available for download from the Glendale 
Community College website at:  
 

https://www.glendale.edu/about-gcc/faculty-and-staff/administrative-services-
department/business-services/bids-current/-fsiteid-1  
 
and the ARC PlanWell 

https://www.glendale.edu/about-gcc/faculty-and-staff/administrative-services-department/business-services/bids-current/-fsiteid-1
https://www.glendale.edu/about-gcc/faculty-and-staff/administrative-services-department/business-services/bids-current/-fsiteid-1

